
Lime class curriculum Newsletter

English

This half-term we have planned a range of exciting English

stories. We will start by writing an explanation text based on

Amelia Earheart and will then explore traditional tales from

Denmark amongst other stories. Reception children will be

looking at traditional tales.

Maths

In year one we will be continuing addition and subtraction within 50.

Year 2 will be continuing with division. Both ear groups will also learn

about length, height, capacity and temperature. In reception we will

be focusing on mastering and deepening our knowledge of numbers

to 10. The children will focus on subitising, addition and subtraction.

Geography

In Geography we will be learning about the journey of food. We will

look at where food comes from. One focus will be to explore how UK

animals are reared and used for dairy and meat. On Monday we had a

vist from a farmer with his tractor. Lime Class were able to ask him lots

of questions

Science

In science this term we are looking at life cycles. We will explore life cycles of

animals including humans.

Art

This term we will be looking at Kandinsky and Antony

Frost for inspiration. The skill we will focus on is painting

this term.



P.E. and Games - Outdoor P.E. will be taught on a Friday. We also ask that

earrings are not worn on these days and long hair is tied back. Children will be

covering tennis this term.

We also have a specialist dance instructor coming in this term to teach

Bollywood dancing to the children.

Homework

Reading at home is beneficial to helping your child make progress. Please note in

your child’s diary when he/she has read. Some children have been able to tick

lots of stars off in the reading challenge last term.

Reception children should practise their tricky words in their red books. These

are words the children can not use their phonics to sound out.

KS1 Spellings- The children will receive spellings on a Monday and be tested the

following Monday. Knowledge organisers are available to read through on the

school website in the Lime class section. Children will bring home a book with

some maths learning linked to what they are covering at school.

DT Homework

Well done to all the children who designed or

built their own aeroplanes. A big well done to

Tallulah on her creation!

Good bye

I would just like to say a big thank you to all

the children in Lime class. They have been an

absolute delight to teach this year and I will

miss every single one of them. They have

been such a lovely class. Thank you for all

your support and I am sure they will continue

to work hard.


